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Media Release July 6%, 2017

The Pennington County Sheriff’s Office received a call of a possible drowning on July 5", 2017 at 6:36
PM. at a gravel pit in section 30 of Norden Township.

Emergency response personnel were dispatched from the Pennington County Sheriff’s Office, the Thief
River Falls Police Department, the Thief River Falls Fire Department, FM Ambulance and the Minnesota
State Patrol.

Myron Sunram, age 40, of Thief River Falls was transported from the scene to the Sanford Hospital
Emergency Room in Thief River Falls where he was pronounced as deceased.

An autopsy has been ordered. There is no further information at this time.
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